

## INLAND NORTHWEST WOODTURNERS NEWSLETTER

Next Meeting is Thursday, January 6, 2011 at the WoodCraft Store classroom, N.E. corner of Sprague and Sullivan (north side of the Fred Meyer parking lot.

## Special Newsletter Edition Remembering Russ Fairfield

The woodturning community has lost one of it's finest. Russ Fairfield passed away on January 4, 2011. We all are better turners because we knew Russ.





Russ doing what he loved, teaching others how to turn better.







A copy of this picture with his "old timer" friends was given to Russ. It was titled "A Century of Experience" He looked at it and said "...oh Hell, I've got that much experience myself." We'll miss you Russ, you were one of a kind.